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February 13, 2025 

   

Dear Marysville Parent(s), Staff and Community Members 
 

Marysville Public Schools is seeking staff and community input about projects being 
considered for an August 2025 zero-tax-rate increase bond proposal. 

 
Marysville Public Schools invites all staff, students, parents, and community members to 
view a short video and complete a confidential survey regarding the bond proposal the 

school district is considering. The survey will provide information to help Marysville Public 
Schools assess and refine proposed bond projects. 

 
All responses to the survey will be tabulated and analyzed by an independent, Michigan-
based survey research firm and individual responses will be confidential. 

 
The primary purpose of the survey is to provide an opportunity for staff, students, parents, 
and community members to share their opinions on the bond proposal under 

consideration.   
 

Please help Marysville Public Schools by viewing the short video and completing the survey.  
The survey is open as of this date, and will remain open through Friday, February 21, 
2025.  

 
To view the video and access the survey, visit  

www.research.net/r/MarysvilleCommunitySurvey 
 
For more information about the bond proposal, please contact the Superintendent’s Office 

by phone at 810-455-6007 or email Marysvillebondinfo@marysvilleschools.us 
 
Thank you for supporting Marysville Public Schools.  

 
  
 

Tracie Eschenburg 
Superintendent 
Marysville Public Schools 
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